
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Year 1 will be going on a trip to St Leonard’s Farm Park on Friday 20th March.  They will have the 

opportunity to see and hold baby animals, play in the fun barn, explore the farm and eat ice cream! 

The price of the trip is £15.  The children do not need to bring any other money with them as there 

will be no opportunities to spend it.  If you have any concerns about the cost of the trip, please do 

not hesitate to speak to us. 

If your child normally brings a packed lunch to school they will bring one as usual.  If they have a 

school dinner then a packed lunch will be provided by school. 

On the day they will need to wear non-uniform.  They need to wear clothes that are suitable for 

being at a farm. 

Please could you return the permission slip below and the £15 by Friday 13th March.  Feel free to 

come and speak to us if you have any further questions about the trip. 

Thanks for your support, 

Heidi Sandy and Debs Davies 

 

 

I give permission for  _______________________________________________ to go on the 

Year 1 trip to St Leonard’s Farm Park on Friday 20th March. 

 

My contact phone number is _____________________________________________ 

 

Signed _____________________________________________________ 


